This is going to all of Troop 243 and is the troop’s Weekly email for 5-6-24.  All troop resources, including our calendar, are always available at our web site, www.troop243.com.    

1) This Coming Meeting; 2) Canoe Day trip; 3) Next Troop Adult Leadership Meeting; 4) Looking Ahead;

1) From Mr. Berendsen: “This week we are returning to Electronics, please bring your finished 7 segment display project.   If you don't have it done yet, get as far as you can, and we will help you at the meeting.”
[bookmark: _Hlk155769642]
2) From Mr. Berendsen: “I am organizing the Canoe adventure!  In order to avoid conflicts with other scouting events our troop is participating in we will make the canoe trip a day trip hopefully on May 25th, I need registered adults to help me!  
Watch this space for more information.”

3) May 14th is the date of May’s virtual adult leadership meetings. The ASM meeting will be 7-8 while the committee will meet 8-9PM.  Registered Leaders should plan to attend, and all other adults are welcome. This is the Zoom link: https://zoom.us/j/91980239572?pwd=MjU0VDJkdlU0SXVSdm9DdXlaekc4Zz09

4) Looking Ahead
- June 2nd through June 8th, 2024 - Summer Camp 2024.   
- June 11th is the date of May’s virtual adult leadership meetings. The ASM meeting will be 7-8 while the committee will meet 8-9PM.  Registered Leaders should plan to attend, and all other adults are welcome. This is the Zoom link: https://zoom.us/j/91980239572?pwd=MjU0VDJkdlU0SXVSdm9DdXlaekc4Zz09
- July 30th – Philmont Trek high adventure trip.
- September 21st – U of L Football Game Fundraiser

If you would like to be removed from this email list or add someone, please reply here and I will take care of it.  I will also make any changes to your email address.

Yours In Scouting,
Bruce Bohn
Secretary, Troop 243
